
Let us know you’ll 
be attending! 

2024 AHS 
Research Labs and 

Centers Fair

Learn how AHS research labs and centers are pursuing new knowledge, view 
interactive demonstrations and posters, and engage in insightful conversations. This 
is an excellent opportunity to learn about research-related opportunities and meet 
prospective collaborators. All UIC students, faculty and staff re invited to attend. 

Who knows, your attendance might spark the next big idea.

Questions? Contact the AHS Office of Research at ahs-research@uic.edu.

Thursday, April 18 

3 to 5 PM
1919 W. Taylor St.
First floor, AHSB

Attend the inaugural AHS Research Labs and Centers Fair 
during UIC Research Week 2024


